
 

 

 

 
MEDIA RELEASE 30 October, 2019  

 

AustralianSuper Board appoints Claire Keating as new Director  
 

The AustralianSuper Board has appointed Claire Keating as a new Director. 
 
Ms Keating is a chartered accountant with over twenty-five years’ experience specialising in 
superannuation and funds management. She was previously a partner of PricewaterhouseCoopers 
where she held a number of management roles, including leading PwC’s Financial Services 
Assurance Practice in Melbourne. 
 
AustralianSuper Chair, Don Russell, said Ms Keating’s appointment was a major boost to the Fund. 
 
‘Claire has extensive experience in the superannuation sector and will be a fantastic asset to the 
Fund and its members,’ Dr Russell said. 
 
‘To have someone like Claire, with her broad experience in a wide range of operational aspects of 
financial services, means the Fund will be even better placed to deliver on its mission of providing 
members with their best possible retirement outcome.’ 
 
Ms Keating said she was looking forward to joining AustralianSuper. 
 
‘I’m really excited to be joining the AustralianSuper Board as the Fund continues to grow,’ Ms 
Keating said. 
     
‘As the nation’s largest superannuation fund, AustralianSuper plays a vital role in the long-term 
future of many working Australians.’ 
 
Ms Keating’s other governance roles have included: 
 

 Director and Audit Committee chair of CARE Super and SAS Trustee Corporation (NSW) 

 Deputy Chair and Audit Committee Chair of Victorian Managed Insurance Authority (VMIA) 
 
The appointment commences on January 1. 
 
About AustralianSuper  
 
AustralianSuper manages more than $170 billion of members’ retirement savings on behalf of more than 2.1 
million members from around 300,000 businesses. One in 10 working Australians are a member of 
AustralianSuper, the nation’s largest superannuation fund. 
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